13.

STURROCKS ROAD PARKING RESTRICTION REQUEST

The Board received a report regarding a request for installation of parking restrictions in Sturrocks
Road.

The Board resolved:

1. That the Area Engineer carry out a parking survey in the area and report back to the Board on
the results of the survey.

2. That the businesses on Sturrocks Road be contacted to request that staff do not park on the
street.



